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Statement from the PCC’s Phone Hacking Review Committee

The PCC's Phone Hacking Review Committee has noted today's statement by News International.
The newspaper has now admitted its own internal investigations have not been sufficiently robust. 
This raises serious questions about its previous conduct in regard to this issue. Our Committee will 
need a detailed explanation for this, along with other answers we will be seeking from executives. 
We have already made clear that we require and expect full co-operation from News International.

The PCC, through this Committee, is committed to holding the News of the World properly to 
account regarding concerns about phone hacking. It will also work to ensure that situations such as 
this do not arise in the future.

Our findings will be made public.

Phone hacking among journalists, even in the past, raises clear issues about Journalistic ethics. The 
PCC will play its part in acting vigorously to deal with it, in regard to both the News of the World and 
the industry as a whole.

The Committee is conscious that there is an ongoing police investigation, as well as active legal 
proceedings. Its own review process must not interfere with them. It will not be commenting further 
at this stage.
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